
In 2017, DePaul enrolled 142 new freshmen 
from the Archdiocese of Chicago (AC) high 
schools. These freshmen accounted for 6 
percent of DePaul’s entering freshman class.   
 
Over the past five years, the number of 
students graduaƟng from AC high schools  
has declined 11 percent, while the number of 
AC applicaƟons to DePaul has decreased 13 
percent. The share of applicaƟons DePaul has 
received of graduaƟng AC students has been 
relaƟvely constant at 17 percent.   

The number of AC freshmen enrolling, however, 
increased 5 percent during this Ɵme.  DePaul 
enrolled a somewhat larger share of AC 
graduates in 2017 compared with 2013  
(2.8 percent and 2.3 percent, respecƟvely). 
 
In 2017, the largest AC high school feeders were 
Nazareth Academy, Marist High School, Notre 
Dame High School, Carmel High School and 
Loyola Academy, each with at least 10 freshman 
enrollments in 2017.  

New Freshmen from Archdiocese of Chicago High Schools 

Source: IRMA Admission and Enrollment Files.  Archdiocese of Chicago Data on High School Graduates.   
For more informaƟon, contact Liz Sanders at liz.sanders@depaul.edu.  

Issue 114—March 2018 

Archdiocese of Chicago (AC) High School Graduates and  
Freshman ApplicaƟons and Enrollments to DePaul 

AC New DePaul Freshmen  AC High School Graduates  AC ApplicaƟons to DePaul  

Year of Fall Enrollment  Year of GraduaƟng Spring Year of Fall Enrollment  


